
 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Guam Office of Public Accountability Donates to St. Dominic’s 

 

The Office of Public Accountability’s (OPA) Strategic Plan includes at least one community 

service activity every quarter. OPA believes that by helping our community, even in the smallest 

way possible, our island greatly benefits. In the spirit of Thanksgiving and the Holiday Season, 

OPA staff collected various necessities for St. Dominic’s Senior Home Care, which provides 

basic care to our eldest members 

of our community, our 

man’amkos.  

 

On November 24, 2015, OPA 

Deputy Public Auditor Yuka 

Hechanova, Audit Supervisor 

Rodalyn Gerardo, Administrative 

Officer Marisol Andrade, and 

auditors Christian Rivera and 

Andriana Quitugua made the 

presentation to St. Dominic’s 

Assistant Administrator Sister Victoria Cambronero.  


